
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Every year the Friends of Aston Hall organise a summer fayre to assist with our fundraising 
for the school. In order to create our stalls, we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 
7th June and we are asking the children to bring in a donation that can be used as a stall 
item or a pound to go towards fundraising to buy items we need to make the fayre possible. 

We are asking that: 

KS1 children bring items for the bottle tombola (water, alcohol, bottled toiletries soft drinks) 

Lower KS2 children (years 3 and 4) bring items for our teddy tombola (teddies in good 
condition) 

Upper KS2 children (years 5 and 6) bring items  for the tombola (toys, toiletries, games, 
books) 

 

If you are able to donate anything towards our raffle, such as vouchers, tickets and alcohol 
these would all be greatly appreciated. Tickets will be on sale the week before the summer 
fayre and will be available from the school office and will be sold through the day to the 
children.  

  

Please bring any donations on Friday 7th June to your child's classroom.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Hicks and Friends of Aston Hall. 

 


